
OSBOURNBY ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 

 

7.00 p.m. Wednesday 3rd May 2017 

in the Village Hall 

 

1. Agree minutes of previous year:  These were agreed and signed.  Proposed Cllr Pearson, 

 seconded Cllr. Wright. 

 

2. Matters Arising – none 

 

3. Chairman’s Annual Report: 

 Cllr Harvey reported that Russell Jackson had been welcomed to the Parish Council 

 replacing Judith Thompson who resigned as a councillor. 

 

 The Parish Council continues to have excellent support from District Cllr Kate Cook. 

 

 The research into setting up a Digital Hub at the village hall is still ongoing. 

 

 On the planning front several planning applications were approved by NKDC.  These 

 included the development of 16 dwellings on The Drove, retrospective planning was also 

 approved for a temporary warehouse on the Van Der Windt site.  Planning was also 

 approved for the Chapel to be converted to residential use. 

 

 The Parish Council is still liaising with Aswarby Estate to formally take over the Cowpond 

 area. 

 

 Once again Sonia Barfoot has raised funds, this time for a defibrillator to be sited at the 

 village hall. 

 

 The Parish Council has applied to take ownership of the telephone box from the Heartbeat 

 Trust. 

 

 Once again a skip was hired in November. 

 

 NKDC will not be charging for emptying the dog bins in future. 

 

 The Parish Council has agreed to enter the Best Kept Village Competition. 

 

4. Public Forum – no members of the public were present. 

 


